
The Little Ausable River Trail 

 

Thanks to… 

This trail was made possible by the generous donations of easements by 

the following landowners along the route: 

 Winnfried and Stephanie Holderied, 

 Cortland Forrence and 

 John and Penny Clute, James Clute and Michael Thompson.  

Please respect their property by staying on the trail. 

 

Funding was provided by the Federal Transportation Enhancement Program, the 

Federal Recreational Trails Program, the New York State Park’s Program and the 

Town of Peru.  The Peru Lion’s Club, Stewart’s Shops, the North Country Chamber 

of Commerce and Peru’s Aubuchon Hardware also gave generously to fund trail 

amenities.   

Parks & Trails New York was instrumental in helping to get this project off the 

ground and also supplied the trailhead sign board.  

The trail was built by Steven Fuller Excavating. 

      


